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To who it may concern,

| wish to make a representation in respect to the application for A GRANT OF PREMISES
LICENCE at ‘JJ and Little Dots’, 14 Bridge Street.

My objections rest primarily with ‘The Prevention of Public Nuisance’.

As you will see from the address, this establishment is_and will have a
detrimental impact on our lives.

| have spoken to Alex Gledhill, who assures me that they will not be changing their current
hours of business and therefore will not be causing any late-night disturbances. But |
believe, once a licence has been issued, then they, if they wish, will be able to use it to the
maximum time allowed and | will not have any say in the matter.

This application, (the last granted only 3 months ago to our neighbours at No 15) will
undoubtedly give us cause to consider having to move away and shoulder the inevitable
drop in the value of our property, caused by your decision making.

We bought this property 9 years ago and very much like living in the city.

This is very much a residential area, with some beautiful properties. These deserve to be
protected from the inevitable disorder an alcohol licence will bring.

Yours faithfully,






